
It appears that the fifth congressional district needs to be reduced in area to balance the number of 
voters with other districts. 
 
My recommendation is that the southern border be moved northward.  We need to keep the fifth 
district as blue as possible in order to maintain this as a Democratic seat in the US House. 
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